
‭Hello Shark Families,‬

‭We're gearing up for an exciting week ahead at Bayside, as we eagerly anticipate welcoming our‬
‭students tomorrow for our tour day. During the tour, students will have the chance to hear from our‬
‭Grade 6 students about their experiences here at Bayside, enjoy performances by our Bayside band,‬
‭and explore our school with a guided tour.‬

‭Tomorrow evening at 6pm, the Bayside administration will be hosting an online overview session.‬
‭Please use the attached link to join us:‬

‭Welcome to Bayside‬

‭For students interested in joining the band next year, registration will open on May 3rd at 8am. You can‬
‭access the registration form through the following link:‬

‭Band Registration‬

‭Additionally, mark your calendars for June 4th, when we'll be hosting an open house at Bayside from‬
‭5:00 - 6:00 pm. This is a fantastic opportunity for families to visit the school and get a firsthand look at‬
‭what Bayside has to offer. We can't wait to meet you all that evening!‬

‭Best regards,‬

‭Bayside Administration‬

https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NWEwODYxMzAtMzI4NS00YWFlLTk2NWUtYzI0MDc2NWRhZjU0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%223e89cd2d-1913-4336-964f-3db196d923c8%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%223cc9512c-e515-41e3-8636-4aced0f9410e%22%7d
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeMrMnqJX4f-1YgEMUTvu4lxmuHHGaMQhalR9arsL6IvdQM9A/viewform?usp=sf_link

